The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 7 p.m. on November 1, 2012. Present were Bill Goodrich, Ted Plevinsky, Jim Lindsey, G.T. Southworth, Lori Raub, Clifford Reed, Mary Jane Bolles, Lennie Kalechitz, Violet Henry, and Linda Rockwell.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the October 2012 Meeting Minutes as presented. Jim seconded and Ted voted yes.

Bill made a motion to accept the 2013 Budget Meeting Minutes as presented. Jim seconded and Ted voted yes.

<u>Road Report</u> Bill reported the following October activities: trucks are being set up for winter, the roller was repaired, road repairs were done to Shadow Brook, brush was cut along Lyon Road, and water damage was done to Mill Road. Creamery and Tripp Lake have been topped.

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> Bill made a motion to accept the October 2012 Treasurer's Report as presented, pay Bill List 11-12, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for November. Ted seconded and Jim voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business Bill reported that the work on the township building roof was scheduled to begin Monday, October 29, but did not due to the storm. The repair is now scheduled for Monday, November 5.

The 2013 Budget is ready for adoption at the December meeting and is available for residents the month of November.

New Business None.

<u>Meetings</u> The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

<u>Correspondence</u> One piece of correspondence was read and discussed. Since it dealt with a Planning Permit, a copy was given to Lori Raub for the Liberty Township Planning Commission.

<u>Payroll and Check Signing</u> The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Ted made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. Jim seconded and Bill voted yes.